
 

 

 

 

‘Learning together through love, friendship, forgiveness and faith’ 

Wednesday 5th January 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I just wanted to share how amazing your child/ren were coming in to school this morning  It was 

lovely having the opportunity to meet different parents at the gate this morning and after school.  

Thank you for your kind words welcoming me to St Michael’s and asking how my first day went.  

We have had a wonderful first day back.  The children and staff have quickly settled back into their 

classrooms and already, lots of learning has taken place. We are very proud of all the children.  

I wanted to let you know that weekly newsletters will not be sent home, but emails, like this and 

updates will be sent out as and when. We felt it would be nicer to keep parents in the loop as things 

are happening across the school.   

I am sure by the end of the week your child/ren will be very tired and will welcome the weekend.  Do 

keep warm and I look forward to seeing you all tomorrow morning.  

Warmest regards,  

Mrs T Ball  


